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Our Price $56,995
Specifications:

Year:  2022  

VIN:  1FTFW1E88NKD97689  

Make:  Ford  

Stock:  24038  

Model/Trim:  F-150 Lariat  

Condition:  Pre-Owned  

Body:  Pickup Truck  

Exterior:  [D4] Rapid Red Metallic Tinted Clearcoat  

Engine:  EcoBoost 3.5L Twin Turbo V6 400hp
500ft. lbs.

 

Interior:  Black Leather  

Transmission:  10-Speed Shiftable Automatic  

Mileage:  8,585  

Drivetrain:  4 Wheel Drive  

Economy:  City 17 / Highway 23
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Installed Options

Interior

- Air filtration - Front air conditioning: automatic climate control  

- Front air conditioning zones: dual  - Floor mat material: carpet - Floor mats: front 

- Steering wheel trim: leather - Adjustable pedals: power - Ambient lighting: color 

- Capless fuel filler system - Cruise control - Easy entry: power driver seat - Keypad entry  

- Memorized settings: 3 driver - Power outlet(s): 12V front  - Power steering 

- Push-button start - Rearview mirror: auto-dimming - Remote engine start 

- Steering wheel: tilt and telescopic  - Clock - Compass - Customizable instrument cluster 

- Digital odometer - External temperature display - Instrument cluster screen size: 12 in. 

- Multi-function display - Powertrain hour meter  - Trip odometer - Driver seat: heated  

- Driver seat power adjustments: 10  - Front seat type: 40-20-40 split bench  

- Passenger seat: heated  - Passenger seat power adjustments: 10  

- Rear seat folding: folds up  - Rear seat type: 60-40 split bench  

- Upholstery: leather-trimmed

Exterior

- Active grille shutters - Front bumper color: chrome - Mirror color: body-color 

- Pickup bed light: LED - Tailgate: lift assist - Daytime running lights: LED 

- Exterior entry lights: approach lamps  - Front fog lights: cornering  - Taillights: LED 

- Side mirror adjustments: power - Side mirrors: driver side auto-dimming 

- Spare wheel type: steel  - Tire Pressure Monitoring System 

- Wheels: aluminum alloy with painted accents  - Front wipers: variable intermittent 

- Laminated glass: acoustic windshield  - Pickup sliding rear window: power horizontal  

- Power windows: safety reverse  - Rear privacy glass - Solar-tinted glass: rear 

- Window defogger: rear

 

Option Packages

Factory Installed Packages

$1,495
20 x 8.5 In. Chrome PVD Wheels

$445
Extended Range 36 Gallon Fuel Tank

Front License Plate Bracket

$495
Rapid Red Metallic Tinted Clearcoat Paint

$145
Wireless Charging Pad

$7,345
Equipment Group 502A

Includes vehicle with standard equipment, LED
projector dynamic bending headlamps, LED

taillamps, power-folding power heated side view
mirrors with LED integrated turn signals and

security approach lamps, chrome mirror caps,
auto-dimming driver's side view mirror, B&O 640-

watt sound system with 8 speakers and
subwoofer, HD radio, universal garage door
opener, 110V/400W outlet in the instrument

panel and pickup bed, heated and ventilated
leather-trimmed 10-way power adjustable front

seats, heated rear seats, 3 driver memory for
drivers seat, 4-way adjustable driver and

passenger headrests, flow-through console with
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passenger headrests, flow-through console with
floor shifter, power tilt/telescoping steering

column with memory, heated steering wheel, rain
sensing wipers, intelligent adaptive cruise control

with stop-and-go, lane centering, speed sign
recognition, evasive steering assist, intersection

assist, and connected built-in navigation.

$1,095
FX4 Off-Road Package

Includes electronic locking rear differential, tray
style floor liner, hill descent control, rock crawl

mode, front and rear off-road tuned shock
absorbers, rear monotube shock absorbers, and
skid plates for fuel tank, transfer case, and front

differential.

$1,905
Lariat Chrome Appearance Package

Includes 18 x 7.5 inch chrome PVD wheels with
275/65R18 all-terrain tires, chrome door handles,

two-bar style grille with chrome surround and
silver accents, chrome side steps, chrome single-

tip exhaust, chrome tow hooks, and chrome
mirror caps.

$880
Tow Technology Package
Includes Pro Trailer Backup Assist, trailer reverse

guidance, 360 degree camera, integrated trailer
brake controller, and smart trailer tow connector.

$470
3.55 Electronic Locking Axle Ratio

-$50
Auto Start-Stop Removal

$14,225
Option Packages Total
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